UNIVERSITY OF QUEENSLAND BUSHWALKING CLUB CIRCULAR.

FIRST TERM 1959.

This is a fairly easy trip with plenty of attractions to see on the way - Mt. Cordeaux, Morgan's Lookout, Laidley Ck. Falls, Hole-in-the-Wall etc.

Transport will be by train to Ipswich and then truck. Deposits must be in by Friday 10th April.

Mt. Barney is a multiple peak consisting of East, West, North, Isolated, Leaning and Midget Peaks, and can be climbed by about a dozen different routes of varying calibre.

There will be a base camp at the hut, near the top or possibly on Cronan's Creek at the bottom, and a throughwalk along spectacular Mt. Ernest to the Barney Spur and West Peak.

George St. Refectory at 7.30 pm.

At this meeting you will be able to learn about Spelsology (caveing) from Duncan McPhee, who has had considerable experience in this fascinating subject.

Arrangements will be made for the next trip and the first vacation.

Ngungun; Tibberoowuccum, and Beerwah are well worthy of a visit and are good examples of unusual geological features. No rock climbing experience is necessary on these. We have left Tibrogargan and Crookneck to private trips.

Transport will be by train to Glass House Mountains.

Private trips are more suitable for vacations and we suggest a working trip to the Mt. Barney Hut, or a visit to the Tweed Ranges of Northern N.S.W. If you are interested we will see what can be arranged.

Watch the notice boards for information on this meeting. Don't forget to bring some SUPPER.

12th-15th June (QUEEN'S BIRTHDAY WEEKEND)..... THRUWALK & BASE CAMP EMU CREEK AREA.

We will climb over the Main Range from the eastern side and visit Panorama Pt. Lizard Lookout, The Steamers, Emu Creek and Canne's Plains - a very worthwhile area.

Details of all meetings and trips will appear on the University Notice Boards. So keep your eyes open.

Members of the Committee who may be contacted for any trip queries are:-

President	TOM BROWN	68 2246
Secretary	PETER REIMANN	7 3329
Treasurer	RON COX	95 3553
Outings Officer	KEITH SCOTT	97 5818
Equipment Officer	BILL BOLTON	7 3046
Librarian	JUDY BRYAN	7 2288

The library will be brought to each meeting and contains interesting articles and trip reports. Remember that it is there for your use.

The Catholic Bushwalking Club has extended an invitation to a Bushwalking Meeting to be held in the Lord Mayer's Room on the evening of 4th June. This is for the Queensland Centenary Celebrations.

Congratulations to Don Galloway on his engagement to Erica Steedman and best wishes to them both.

Bon Voyage to Nell Cole who sails for England in May.
